New chances to go abroad 2017-2018!

The following schools are looking for Teaching Assistants for the next academic year-
September 2017-June/July 2018

Duties include helping with German classes and pastoral duties. Accomodation and meals
are available at the school. This is a good chance to enrich your teaching experience at these
top public schools!

Please get in touch with Mrs Veneziano as soon as possible if you are interested!

Veneziano-osterrath@em.uni-frankfurt.de

Badminton School, Bristol ( girls boarding school)




